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ARBORWELL PLANTS REDWOOD TREE
ON MEMORIAL DAY IN HONOR OF
LOST SOLDIERS
Local Tree Care Company Participates
in SanMateo Parade and Donates Service

Arborwell, California’s leading professional
treemanagement company donated their time
and services this Memorial Day to honor those we have lost by participating in the San 
Mateo parade and planting a tree in the city’s Central Park.  The parade was honoring 
the 40th Anniversary of the adoption of the 101st Airborne 1st Battalion/327th Infantry 
Regiment. 

“I feel it is our duty to show our appreciation for those who dedicate their lives for our 
country,” said Peter Sortwell, President and CEO of Arborwell.  “I am happy that
Arborwell was able to perform our act of thanks this year by giving San Mateo’s
Central Park a beautiful new tree to enjoy in honor of our fallen soldiers.”

Arborwell Production Manager Chris Plympton and Arborwell Fleet Manager Richard 
Callis drove the large crane through the streets of San Mateo during the annual
Memorial Day Parade with a 48-inch box redwood tree that was later planted in Central 
Park.  The tree was planted in honor of the 101st Airborne.

About Arborwell
Arborwell’s team of ISA-certified arborists studies each tree’s overall system to ensure 
longevity and vitality from the ground up.  Arborwell offers tree pruning, removal,
preservation, installation, plant health services, and arborist consultations to
contractors, commercial property managers, golf courses, municipalities, and
residential properties.  Arborwell serves the San Francisco Bay Area, Sacramento,
Orange County, and San Diego communities. 


